
 
 
TO:   UA Tech Park Occupants 
 

FROM:  Jacobs as Contract Operator 
 

DATE:  November 6, 2024 
 

RE:        Operations Advisory – Upcoming Facilities Equipment Delivery to 
B 9060 

 

Please be advised: 

Tech Parks Arizona Facilities and Maintenance will be utilizing the covered spine 
between building 9072 and 9060 for equipment delivery on Tuesday, November 
12th and Wednesday, November 13th.  The area may be closed to pedestrian walk-
ing for short periods of time.  Contractors will be authorized to close the area with 
tape and will have flaggers on site to keep occupants out of the area.   

These activities require site occupants to be vigilant in safety procedures and con-
tinue to stay clear of the area.  Traffic control and fencing will be provided, and 
this safety zone is not to be entered by unauthorized personnel.  Do not walk in 
the area of work.  Crews will be on site from 4:30 AM until approximately 3:00 PM 
each day per the schedule above.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your under-
standing. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Desiree Mata at Occu-
pantServices@uastp.com. 
 

Stay Informed: 
 

For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at 
www.uastp.com. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

http://www.uastp.com/

